
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2025-26/14          Date: 14.08.2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Greetings from St. Montfort School! 

This is to inform you that the 78th Independence Day will be celebrated in the school campus tomorrow, 

15th August 2025. 

• Students will report to school at the usual reporting time in the morning. 

• Dispersal Timings: 

o Classes III to XII – 10:00 AM 

o Classes Nursery to II – 10:30 AM 

We would like to remind all students that participation in the Independence Day celebration is 

mandatory. 

Let us come together to honour our nation and its glorious journey of independence. 

With regards, 

 

 

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 

St. Montfort School, Bhopal 

 

 


